DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-0312/P1dn
FROM THE ARG:jld:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

October 18, 2006

ATTN: Representative Owens

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

The attached draft is based upon 2005 AB-1113. DOT prepared a sizeable fiscal
estimate for AB-1113, which could be significantly reduced by incorporating a
nonstatutory provision into the bill that allows DOT to deplete its existing stock of
accident reports. This provision would work more smoothly with a slight modification
of the effective date as well. Would you like me to redraft the bill to make these
changes?

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions. If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E-mail: aaron.gary@legis.wisconsin.gov



